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I am opposed to HB 2098 as amended by -2, but would be supportive with adoption 

of the -3 amendment instead.  The Interstate Bridge Replacement Project is critical to 

the I-5 transportation corridor (and to the Portland area), but it needs to move forward 

in a manner which assures a right-sized design, major investment in mass transit, 

pro-labor provisions, and effective financial oversight.  

 

Please support the -3 amendment.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Ed Conlow 


